THE LUNDERGAN FAMILY

Five Deepwood Drive Lexington, Kentucky 40505

St. Patrick's High School Lundergan Family Scholarship

In Memoriam of Thelma Lundergan McHugh and Thomas Patrick Lundergan

This scholarship is awarded to an incoming freshman of St. Patrick's High School and covers four years of full tuition. Any eighth grade student wishing to attend St. Patrick's Catholic High School is eligible to apply.

To apply, please prepare an essay with a minimum of 500 words with your response and answer to the following question.

"How has the COVID 19 pandemic affected your family and what have you learned through this most challenging time in our world's history?"

Please submit your essay by May 30, 2020 to the following;

Fr. Andrew Young St. Patrick's Catholic Church 110 East Third Street Maysville, Kentucky 41056

Please follow the following guidelines when submitting your essay;

- Envelope addressed to Fr. Young
- Cover page should include your full name, address and phone number along with the current middle school you are attending.
- Essay should include your thoughts and answer(s) to the questions presented above. DO NOT SIGN YOUR ESSAY/LETTER. Please do not put your name or address on your submission.

It is anticipated that the scholarship will be awarded on June 15, 2020.

Respectfully,

Jerry Lundergan